
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: James Smith (james@jamessmith.com) <james@jamessmith.com>

bill@bbethea.com <bill@bbethea.com>
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/22/2016 2:26:53 PM
Subject: Draft EO for Veterans Policy Advisory Committee (VPAC)

Attachments: 2016-XX Establishing Veterans Policy Advisory Committee.docx

Representative Smith and Mr. Bethea,
 
After soliciting comments from both of you and, hopefully, properly incorporating your feedback, attached is the final 
draft establishing the Veterans Policy Advisory Committee (VPAC) for your review.  Once we get both of your 
approvals, we will submit it to the Governor for her review and signature.
 
One final data point will need to be obtained:  The number of Active Duty soldiers in SC.  If this number is too difficult 
to get, then we can omit the reference.  Please advise.
 
Thank you both for all of your help,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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